
NEWSLETTER
CONSTRUCTION CREW - Waddington
Road 2.5km Reconstruction. Traffic
management and lights in place.

MAINTENANCE GRADERS   -    Area 1 - Beilby
Road and Brophy Road. Area 2 - Barrow Road and
Hesford Road. Traffic management and lights in
place.

BACKHOE CREW   -   Wongan Cadoux Road
Culvert Installation. Traffic management and
lights in place.

MAINTENANCE CREW   -   Various Locations
Pothole Repairs.

TOWN MAINTENANCE - Various Locations Street
and Verge Maintenance.

UPCOMING MEETINGS & EVENTS

STAY IN TOUCH
08 9671 2500
www.wongan.wa.gov.au
shire@wongan.wa.gov.au
Cnr Quinlan Street & Elphin Crescent
PO Box 84
Wongan Hills WA 6603

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram

Let's Get Quizzical Seniors Event
Tuesday 12th November - 12-3pm - Seniors Recreation
Centre

Ordinary Council Meeting
Wednesday 27th November - 3pm - Council Chambers

CURRENT ROADWORKS

The Shire of Wongan-Ballidu has been
successful in a grant application through the
National Australia Day Council to host a
community event at the pool on Australia Day
2025. The Shire have secured $11,000 to host a
range of free activities, free food and music at
the pool for all to enjoy! Stay tuned for more
information.

 

AUSTRALIA DAY COMMUNITY 
FUN DAY AT THE POOL

CHRISTMAS CLOSURE
The Shire Administration Office and Wongan
Hills CRC will close for the Christmas period on
Friday 20th December at 4.30pm. 
The Wongan Hills CRC will reopen on Monday
6th January 2025 at 9.00am and will provide
both its usual services and all Shire customer
services moving forward. This is following the
announcement of the centralisation of our
customer service functions. 
The Shire Administration Office will remain
closed to the public and will be open via
appointment only with relevant Managers or
Technical Officers. Appointments can be made
from the 6th of January at the Wongan Hills
CRC or by calling/emailing our offices.


